
 
 

 

13th August 2024 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  

 

From:  The Corporate Communications Unit 

NIDCO  

 

 

PUBLIC SERVICE ANNOUNCEMENT *UPDATE* 

 

CANCELLATION OF WATER TAXI SERVICE AFTERNOON SAILING 

 

Further to our previous advisory, the National Infrastructure Development Company Limited 

(NIDCO) advises the public that the Trinidad and Tobago Meteorological Service has confirmed 

that the rough seas warnings will remain in effect for this afternoon into tonight. 

 

As a result, NIDCO regrets to advise that all remaining sailings of the Water Taxis for today, 

Tuesday, August 13, 2024, have been cancelled. 

 

We are expecting normal operations to resume on Wednesday, August 14, 2024.  The public will 

be advised if there are any changes. 

 

NIDCO thanks the travelling public for its patience during the temporary disruption of service. 

 

 

 

 

END.  
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